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Dear Mayor Wheeler and Commissioners, Please do not allow sheltering in parks. Please work with
Transition Projects to find and establish shelters that are indoors, with some, if not all necessary
facilities (toilets, showers, laundry, kitchens). I live in the King Neighborhood and the shelter at
MLK Jr. Blvd & Killingsworth has been very successful. Everyone is allowed to feel safe in a dry,
warm, environment and parks are not that. Sincerely, Jennifer Jardee-Borquist
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